
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
February 14, 2006 

RE:    Honeywell  

FCC ID:  CFS8DLLYNXREN-4 
 

After a review of the submitted information, I have a few comments on the above referenced 
Application. 
 

1) The last response did not appear to address the previous confidentiality comment.  Confidentiality 
has not been requested for items such as schematics, block diagram, operational description.  
Please clarify if this is requested, and if so, please provide an appropriate cover letter requesting 
this.   

2) It doesn’t appear that revised block diagram given in the response for previous item 2 was 
received.  Please provide. 

3) Per our conversation, please confirm that this device does not contain any supervisory capability 
that needs to be explained under 15.231.  Also, please confirm if there are any different size/length 
transmissions during installation that may exceed 5 second durations.   

4) FYI….In the future, please provide close up test configuration photographs such that positioning of 
the EUT can be seen as well as antenna distances used.  For example: 

 

 
 
5) FYI….In the future, please provide test configuration photos for conducted photographs as well. 
6) FYI….In the future and to abide by our quality control procedures, please upload all responses to 

the website (exhibits and written response).   
7) FYI….Currently the updated site listing has not been shown.  We will continue to monitor, but until 

this listing shows we will not be able to finalize the FCC grants. 
8) FYI….Section 5-1 of the report also shows ANSI C63.4 – 1992.  Please correct in the future. 
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For IC 
 

9) Please provide an appropriate ATCB IC form in order to continue with the review process for IC, 
including proper REL and RSS-102 attestations.  See attached previously provided. 

 
 
 
 
Timothy R. Johnson 
Examining Engineer 
 
mailto:  tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


